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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

January 10, 2018 

 

 

Hellen Tekesteberah Tefera 

1045 Hazelwood Street 

St Paul MN 55106 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 805 York Avenue, File No. J1804E, Assmt No. 188303 

 

Dear Mr. Tefera: 

 

The matter above was originally scheduled for Legislative Hearing on December 19 at 9:00 a.m. 

in Room 330 City Hall, which was missed.  I received a voice mail from you; however, when I 

returned the call, it did not recognize the number.   

 

I have rescheduled this for Tuesday, January 23, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  If 

you wish to attend and dispute the cost of $279.00, please attend this hearing date and time.   

 

The City Council Public Hearing is on Wednesday, February 7, 2018 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 

Council Chambers. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

Cc: CE Supervisors 
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